Getting things done — Rosefield Street
#dundeewestend

Residents recently drew to my attention two blocked road drains in Rosefield
Street.

I took up this matter with the council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership and
have now received the following positive response :

“An order has been raised for the gullies to be cleared.”
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